
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 4th November 

Our Learning 

This week, in maths we have been continuing 

to learn about the greater and less than 

symbol. Next week, we are going to be mov-

ing on to counting in 2,5 and 10 which 

would be a really useful skill to practise with 

your child at home. Then we are going to be 

moving on to adding a two digit number and 

one digit number. You can also work on this 

at home with your child. Get them to put the 

bigger number in their head and then count 

on using their fingers to add the one digit 

number.  

In English next week, we are going to be look-

ing at our text for this half term, Anna Hibis-

cus. The children will be thinking about what 

it is like  to have a big, extended family.  

In Geography, we are going to be looking at 

the physical and human features of Naro 

Maru in Kenya. If anyone has ever been to 

Kenya and has any items or experiences that 

we could share with the children to help their 

understanding of how Kenya is different to 

England that would be amazing. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of home-
work each week from their new  Autumn 2 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

Please remember that children 
need to wear P.E uniform every 
Wednesday and if they are do-
ing a club after school then they need to 
bring their P.E uniform in a named bag on 
the day of the club.  

Please can your child bring their book bag to 
school every day to change their book.  

Star of the week 

2Hawking:  George 

2Newton:  Amir 

2Franklin:  Mia  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week: Rural– open land that 
doesn't have many buildings or people.  

  


